
First Presbyterian Church 
and 

North Alabama Presbytery 
 

Invite you to Meet, Hear and Connect with 

Hunter Farrell, Director of World Mission 

 

“God’s Call to Mission:  An Invitation to Step into the 
Circle” 

MEET the Rev. Dr. Hunter Farrell, Director of World Mission 

HEAR about the church’s worldwide mission activities 

CONNECT with other Presbyterians and the larger church in 
mission 

You are invited to join us at all of the weekend events and hear 
Hunter Farrell speak about the denomination’s global mission 
activities 

Saturday, October 17, 2015 

 Refreshments at 9:30 a.m. 

 Presentation at 10 a.m. 

First Presbyterian Church 
307 Gates Ave SE 

Huntsville, AL 35801 

(256) 536-3354 

 

If you would like more information please contact 

Cynde Tannehill, (256) 536-3354, Pastors’ Secretary. 

  Sunday, October 18, 2015 

First Presbyterian Church 

Hunter will provide the message during the: 

 8:00 a.m. service at the Gideon Blackburn 

House in the John Allan Hall, and at the 

 10:30 a.m. service in the sanctuary of the 

church 
 

If you would like more information please contact 

Cynde Tannehill, (256) 536-3354, Pastors’ Secretary. 

 
About Hunter 

Hunter Farrell serves as the Director of World Mission for the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.). Hunter served as a 

Presbyterian mission worker in the Congo and Peru for 15 years, teaching New Testament and mission and working 

in Christian community organizing. Hunter earned his Master of Divinity at Fuller Theological Seminary and his 

doctorate in cultural anthropology examining the relationship between culture and violence in a Peruvian Andean 

community. Among his greatest teachers have been the Congolese and Peruvian Christians with whom he worked. 

He was ordained by Grace Presbytery. 

Hunter’s articles on mission, justice, and congregation-based mission work have been published in The Latin 

American Journal of Theology, Christianity Today, Horizons Magazine, and several books. Hunter is a Presbyterian 

minister and he and Ruth have three children. They live in Louisville, KY, where Ruth serves as the coordinator of 

the Presbyterian Hunger Program. 

If you have any questions, or would like more information please contact Chris 

Roseland, (502) 439-4930, Church Support Associate. 

 

 

mailto:ctannehill@fpchsv.org
mailto:ctannehill@fpchsv.org
mailto:chris.roseland@pcusa.org
mailto:chris.roseland@pcusa.org

